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Request for review 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please find below the response to the request for review formulated for the CDM project with 
the registration number 198. In case you have any further inquiries please let us know as we 
kindly assist you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
     
 
Werner Betzenbichler                                                          Michael Rumberg  
Carbon Management Service 
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Response to the CDM Executive Board 
 
 
 
Issue 1: 
 
There is no activity data in the monitoring report, only theoretical description of methodologies 
and description of some calculations. The section “Presentation of monitoring results-
spreadsheets” says that all monitoring data have been included in an Excel workbook. In the 
section of monitoring report –“Calculation methodology” there is reference to Annex 2 but no 
explanation where this Annex is. No excel sheets or other type of Annexes with activity data or 
calculations are attached to the monitoring reports submitted and posted on the web. 
 
Response by TÜV SÜD: 
 
The excel spreadsheet has been submitted in the course of the verification but the project par-
ticipants have considered this document rather confidential as there is no such guidance on the 
extent of monitoring reports. Responding to this request the client accepted the publication of 
the data sheet attached (see response by the project participant). 
 
 
 
Issue 2: 
 
In accordance with the Verification Report there should be a revised version of the Monitoring 
Report dated 2 August 2006, in which some CARs are already solved and particularly imported 
grid electricity consumption for calculation of net electricity (CAR #1) is added. The revised ver-
sion posted on web is dated 20 July 2006 and the issue is not covered. 
 
Response by TÜV SÜD: 
 
By ticking on the wrong file in the “explorer window” when uploading the documents TÜV SÜD 
uploaded twice the same file (Report version 20 July 2006). It was realized by TÜV SÜD some 
few days later and reported to UNFCCC secretariat some days before the request for review 
has been issued. As the wrong version was already made publicly available no correction is 
any longer possible besides this formal procedure. Meanwhile we have advised our personnel 
to check files more carefully when using the upload tools at the CDM webpages. 
 
 
 


